
This certificate should be printed and completed by a GP before travel.

The holder of this Certificate suffers from a life threatening allergy which could result in an
anaphylactic reaction.

He/she needs to carry an adrenaline auto-injector for immediate emergency self-treatment.
For this purpose, it is essential for the patient to carry their auto-injector device with him/
her at all times including whilst on an aircraft.

The EpiPen® (adrenaline) Auto-Injector or EpiPen®Junior (adrenaline) Auto-Injector does
not endanger other passengers or flight personnel.

Please be aware of this traveller’s health risk.

My name is: ........................................................................

My medical practice is: .......................................................

My patient's name is: ..........................................................

Prescriber's signature: ........................................................

Date: ...................................................................................
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Travel Certificate

Reporting of side effects

Reporting suspected adverse reactions after authorisation of the medicinal product is important. It allows continued monitoring of the 
benefit/risk balance of the medicinal product. Healthcare professionals are asked to report any suspected adverse reactions via the 
national reporting system HPRA Pharmacovigilance, Website: www.hpra.ie

Adverse reactions/events should also be reported to the marketing authorisation holder at email address: pv.ireland@viatris.com or 
phone 0044 (0) 800 1218267.


